[image: NSJWE:NSJWE logo.png]                       Kate Gillis, Chair
                       Danielle Chute, Treasurer
                       Anthony McPherson, Personnel Coordinator
                       Helen Bannerman, Librarian
                       Lucille Humble, Band Manager


Dear Applicant,

The Nova Scotia Junior Wind Ensemble is pleased that you have considered joining our ensemble.  We are dedicated helping young musicians, both socially and musically, in order to foster a positive musical learning environment in their home schools and with others from across our wonderful province. We offer the opportunity for students to interact with other musicians of their age and level, provide social activities in order to create friendly musical connections with students across the province, provide students with wonderful guest conductors who are able to speak to students on their level and to expose students to a more challenging level of repertoire then most Jr. High students have experienced. We believe that all of these musical and social aspects help to form well rounded musical individuals and will in turn help students to be contributing members of their own school and community groups.

The NSJWE is proud that we can offer our weekends in a different location each weekend. We are not based out of one area and try our best to hold each weekend in a location where you are not always required to drive a significant distance. Previously we have held our weekends in Antigonish, Sydney, Metro, Truro, Wolfville and many others! This helps encourage members to join from across Nova Scotia and gives participants the opportunity to experience how we celebrate music in various parts of the province. In the past the NSJWE has provided a billeting service where the host school, and members of the group, provide a place to stay for students traveling from further away. With the implementation of new school board restrictions, regarding who can and cannot supervise students, we may unable to offer this service anymore. Over the next two years we will be experimenting with new ways to manage students from away and appreciate your patience and help as we work through this. Please note that in applying for this group you are assuming the responsibility of transportation and accommodation for your child. The NSJWE will do their best to offer an over night solution if possible however, if none can be found, parents will be responsible for the over night care of their children. This may be in the form of students staying with local friends or relatives, parents renting a room for the weekend, or groups of families from the same area organizing their own car pooling efforts.

If accepted into the group, students and families make a commitment to be at both rehearsal weekends. Please note that the rehearsal weekends for the 2015-16 Season will be; November 6-8th, 2015 and March 4-6th, 2016.

We thank you for your continued support of music in your children’s lives.
Sincerely,
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Kate Gillis
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